
Friday, March 27, 2020 

Hello Everyone, this is Principal Jenkins. Today is Friday, March 27 and here are just a few 
announcements for you. By now you have probably heard from your child’s teacher and I am 
sure that the students and teachers were happy to connect, even if only for a few moments. If you 
happened to miss the last message parents, we are now going to put transcripts of the phone 
messages on the school’s website so that you can click on the link that’s there now for the last 
one and in the future every time I make a call you can always go and check there.  

Regarding yearbook orders, PTA has extended the deadline to get your order in. The new 
deadline is Friday, April 10 and the link is also on our school’s website as well the online 
learning resource page and food distribution page. When you go on our website for your 
convenience those are the first things you will see so that you don’t have to go and click on any 
tabs or subheadings.  

Last, but not least, we are going to have a virtual school spirit week and we are excited about 
that. Hopefully you have seen that on Twitter and on the school’s website you can click on where 
it says, “school spirit week.” It starts on Monday and is something that we can do as a school 
family to lift our spirits and get us all away from the TV and looking at all the things that are 
going on around us. Sometimes it’s a little stressful and it’s a little much and so we just wanted 
to do something to have some fun and virtually connect. Details are listed there for you for your 
convenience.  

Parents and families thank you again so much for your continuous support and we hope all is 
well. Take good care and we hope to see you soon virtually next week as we participate in Yates 
Mill’s spirit week.  

 


